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RCSD Hosting First-Ever Esports Tournament for Elementary Students 

Who: 
Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School No. 9, and Charles Carroll 
School No. 46

What: 
E-sports tournament 

When:
Saturday, March 23, 2024, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

Where:
Charles Carroll School No. 46
250 Newcastle Road
Rochester, NY 14610

Details:
The Rochester City School District will be hosting its first-ever Esports tournament for elementary students on 
Saturday, March 23, 2024.  Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School 
No. 9, and Charles Carroll School No. 46 will be participating in a Mario Kart tournament. After some prelimi-
nary rounds, scores will be tallied, and the top two teams per school will advance to a championship round.  

In February, students from five secondary schools participated in a Rocket League tournament at Great Lakes 
Gaming in Rochester.  Rocket League is a sport-based video game featuring a soccer game with cars based 
on teamwork and outmaneuvering opponents. 

The District also has a Girls Who Game Club, made up of students from East Upper School, Edison Career 
and Technology High School, Mary McLeod Bethune School No. 45, and Montessori Academy School No. 53.  
The RCSD Girls Who Game Club has already received prestigious honors since its inception in 2021.  The 
team placed first in North America for its work toward a United Nations Sustainability and Development goal of 
affordable and clean energy and gender equality.  
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Dual Credit Digital Photography Students Display Work Inside RIT’s City Art Space
 
Who:
RCSD Students from the Virtual Academy of Rochester (VAR)
 
What:
Photography exhibition
 
When:
Thursday, May 15, 2025, 5 p.m. 
 
Where:
RIT’s City Art Space
Sibley Building
280 East Main Street
Rochester, NY 14604
 
Details:
Students from the Rochester City School District’s Virtual Academy of Rochester (VAR) will showcase their photography 
at an upcoming art exhibit in downtown Rochester, thanks to an ongoing partnership with the Rochester Institute of 
Technology.  

These students are enrolled in a dual-credit digital photography course at RIT, where they earn college credit and gain 
hands-on experience in a college-level setting—an opportunity designed to expand access to higher education.  

The exhibition will be held on Thursday, May 15, at 5 p.m. at RIT’s City Art Space. Students will display the work they 
have developed throughout the year, exploring a range of styles and techniques.  

Throughout the school year, students visited RIT’s campus for immersive workshops led by university faculty and stu-
dents. These experiences offered them access to professional equipment and new creative approaches, preparing them 
for this public showcase of their talent.
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